MAIN OFFICE
GULF STATES BUILDING
DALLAS, TEXAS

BUFFALO OIL COMPANY

A MARYLAND CORPORATION
NEW MEXICO DISTRICT
CARPER BUILDING
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

Box 686

February 16, 1951

Mr. Roy O. Yarbrough,

0il and Gas Inspector,

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission,
Box 1545,

Hobbs, New Mexico.

Dear lir. Yarbrough:

Comanche Unit well No. 2 in Section 24-11S-26E,
Chaves County, New Mexico was driiled by Richfield 0il
Corporation in 1948, and a log was filed with the USGS
at Roswell on Sept. 27, 1948. The well was a dry hole,
but was not plugged at that time pending further development
or. the Unit.

We later purchased the Unit and the well.
We have secured a copy of the log filed with the USGS by
Richfield, and are enclosing a copy for your files.

Yours very truly,

H. G. Ellis
HGE/



